
 

“That’s the Way to Do it!” 

After our visit to the seaside, we have designed our own 

punch and Judy themed puppets…but we need your help to 

make them! 

Please come along and help your child to cut, colour, stick or 

even sew their own puppet!  

 

Our parent/carer session will be on 

 TUESDAY 18 JUNE 2024                                           

1.45 pm until 3.00 pm 

in the School Hall 

 

MAXIMUM 2 ADULTS PER CHILD 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us. 

Please go directly to the school hall via the top gate on 

arrival. 

 

We request that younger siblings/babies are not brought 

along to the session due to health and safety reasons. 

 

Please return the slip below to confirm your place. 

______________________________________________ 

Year 2 Parent/Carer session “That’s the Way to do it” 

Name of child__________________________________ 

I/we will be attending the parent puppet session 

I/we are unable to attend the parent puppet session 

Name________________________________________ 


